
DELEGATION  OF  THE  GREEK
ORTHODOX  SCOUTS  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On the morning of Saturday, July 24 / August 6, 2022, a
twenty-member group of representatives of the Greek Orthodox
Scouts of the Joppa region and of all Israel visited the
Patriarchate.

This delegation, under their leader Mr David Mansour, was
warmly  received  by  our  Father  and  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem
Theophilos  and  Hagiotaphite  Fathers,  Fr  Issa  Mousleh.  His
Beatitude  blessed  their  gymnastics,  sports  and  social
activities and underlined the importance of their connection
with the Patriarchate.
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